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To all prospective Eagle Scouts and Scouts BSA Leaders:

A new change is being added to expedite the Eagle Scout Board of Review. When
the Scout turns in his or her completed Project, they will be expected to either
email (downloaded from the Gateway Area Council website:
https://www.gatewayscouting.org/life-to-eagle) or mail out recommendation letters
to all references listed on their Eagle Scout application. A note explaining how
important it is to return the recommendation as soon as possible should be
attached. When all recommendation letters are returned to the Scout office, the
Scouts Board of Review will then be scheduled for the following month.

Any questions can be referred to the Gateway Council Scout Service Center (608-
784-4040) or call Paul Stuhr (608-386-3232).



